
Alejandro Huerta <alejandro.huerta@lacity.org>

Re: Crossroads Hollywood Project 
1 message

David Watkins <asndw@earthlink.net> Thu, Jul 20, 2017 at 9:37 PM
To: alejandro.huerta@lacity.org

Dear Mr. Huerta,

My name is David Watkins and I live and work in Hollywood.  I oppose this project because it is a terrible idea.  It will
severely impact traffic in Hollywood and impair my ability to access the businesses I frequent as well as just getting to
and from work.  I also oppose the demolition of nine historic structures.  
Please add my name for future updates.
Thank you.

David Watkins
6923 Woody Trail
Los Angeles, CA 90068


